
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

    
  

From: CalTac <CalTAC@info.ets.org>
	
Sent: Tuesday, April 17, 2018 2:28 PM
	
To:
 
Subject: CAASPP--CSA Training Tests Now Available
	

Dear LEA CAASPP Coordinator: 

The California Spanish Assessment (CSA) training tests are now available and can 
be accessed on the CAASPP Online Practice and Training Tests Portal. The training 
tests have the same type of items that will be administered in the field test during the 
fall of the 2018–19 school year. 

Spanish and English scoring guides are currently being developed and will be linked 
on the Resources for the Online Practice and Training Tests Web page once 
available. 

Test administrators can administer the CSA training tests to students in grades three 
through eight and high school. Administering the training test will help to familiarize 
both test administrators and students with the testing format. Like other CAASPP 
assessments, the CSA training tests can be administered through the online test 
delivery system. 

The training tests are nonsecure and should be used in preparation for 
administration of the CSA field test. 

A letter regarding participating in the CSA field test will be sent to your 
superintendent in the coming weeks. 

Questions regarding the CSA training tests and all other topics regarding CSA 
administration should be directed to the California Technical Assistance Center by 
phone at 800-955-2954 or by e-mail at caltac@ets.org. 

Sincerely, 

California Technical Assistance Center 
Phone: 800-955-2954 
Fax: 800-541-8455 
E-mail: caltac@ets.org 
Web site: http://www.caaspp.org/ 
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